The 10th Student Himalayan Exercise Tour has been Postponed to
March 2022

To:

SHET-10 supporting organizations and individuals
Those who are interested in the SHET program

Dear Friends

Today, the Student Himalayan Exercise Project decided to postpone the 10th SHET.  It was initially planned to be held in early March 2021, but now the new schedule is early March 2022, i.e., next year.

We found that a Japanese team is possible to visit Nepal. However, there are some troublesome processes to depart Japan for Nepal and then to depart for Kaligandaki from Kathmandu.  Further the Japanese Government extended her strict regulation on daily life of people up to March 8th, and further the restriction of overseas travel Level three for visiting Nepal (and other some 150 countries) is still going on and appears to be maintained by the end of March in the shortest.

We sincerely thank you for your kind and sincere concern on the 10th SHET, and hope we can meet next year when the SHET-10 will be conducted.
We hope your kind help to be extended further in future.

Sincerely yours,
Professor Masaru Yoshida
Representative,  Convenors for the Student Himalayan Exercise Project
President, Gondwana Institute for Geology and Environment
Feb. 4rd, 2021 

